
From: patelnishi20@gmail.com <patelnishi20@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/8/2018 1:00:19 PM
Subject: Nishi Patel

Greetings, Mr. Bryant,

My name is Nishi Ketankumar Patel (daughter of Ketan Patel-owner of Shiv's Convenience Store on South Main Street-USC Campus).  
I am looking for some help from you sir.

Reason for my email is that I am a graduate student of University of South Carolina. I am currently looking to get into medical school 
and I am currently applying to Francis Marion College (Florence) and Presbyterian College (Clinton) physician assistant studies 
program. Would you be willing to write me a recommendation letter? I would really appreciate your help in any way possible! Thank 
you!

Sincerely,
Nishi Patel. 
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